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April 1, 2021 
 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
Debra Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re: Docket No. DE 21-xxx; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp.  
 Calendar Year 2020 Annual Storm Fund Report 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
 On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, enclosed is the 
Direct Testimony of Anthony Strabone and Heather M. Tebbetts, which contains the Company’s 
annual storm fund report for Calendar Year 2020. 
 

With Commission Staff’s support, the Company proposes that the Commission open a 
new docket to review this CY 2020 storm report.  Previous storm reports have been filed in 
Docket No. DE 06-107, the rate case in which the storm fund was established.  Filing storm 
reports in this otherwise dormant docket does not provide sufficient transparency and ease of 
reference.  Staff and the Company agree that a stand-alone docket would be more appropriate. 
 
 Please add the following to the service list in this docket: 
 

Heather Tebbetts (Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com) 
Anthony Strabone Anthony.Strabone@libertyutilities.com  
Steven Mullen Steven.Mullen@libertyutilities.com  
Maureen Karpf Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com  
Karen Anne Sinville KarenAnne.Sinville@libertyutilities.com  
Melissa Samenfeld Melissa.Samenfeld@libertyutilities.com  

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic 

version of this filing will be provided.  
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Thank you. 
Sincerely,  

        
Michael J. Sheehan 

 
Attachments 
Cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate 


